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Proposed Speculative Position Limits on Energy

Randoph Elder, CFP
6215 South Walnut Street
Loomis, CA 95650-8026

April 13, 2010

David Stawick
Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre
1155 21st Street, NW
Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick:

I urge you to adopt the positions limits that are currently being
considered by your commission.

Sincerely,

Randoph Elder, CFP
916-652-8555


